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Thursday, 28th November 2024 
 
Year 1 – Christmas Tales from the Shed 

        
Dear Parent/ Carers,  
 
The school have been provided with tickets for Year 1 to go and see Christmas Tales from 
the Shed at the Dugdale Centre. Not only will this help the children get into the festive spirit, 
but it will also inspire the children for their own festive performance. Please see the full 
details below.   
 

Details are as follows-  
 
Date:       Friday 6th December 2024  
 
Time:                12 – 3pm. Please drop off and collect your child at normal time. There is a 

small chance that due to traffic, we may arrive late to school. If this does 
happen, the school office will send a message to keep you updated.  

 
Place:   Dugdale Centre 
 
Cost:  The trip is free, but you will need to give your permission via Arbor. 
 
Travel:  We will be travelling by bus. 
 
Lunch:  This trip is only half a day; therefore, the children will be eating an earlier 

lunch at school. 
                       
Full school uniform must be worn but please ensure that your child is wearing the 
appropriate coat and shoes depending on the weather the day of their trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 1 Team 
 


